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A property owner in your neighborhood submitted an application to the City of Newberg to  

divide one lot into three parcels.  You are invited to take part in the City’s review of this project 
by sending in your written comments.  For more details about giving comments, please see the 
back of this sheet. 
 

The application would create three lots: An infill development creating two new single family 
residential lots and the existing front residence on one lot.  All parcels would be accessed by 
existing private drives, with increased width for the back two lots.  Lots are planned to be 3,760 
square feet (Parcel 1), 3,760 square feet (Parcel 2) and 7,091 square feet (Parcel 3).  It is 

anticipated that several small storage buildings and a small garage will be removed and 
eventually, two new single-family residences would be constructed.   
 
APPLICANT:   Jerry Bartels, Applicant 

    JDB Revocable Trust  
TELEPHONE:  208-989-9714 
 
PROPERTY OWNER:  Cozad Ventures, LLC 

 
LOCATION:   613 W 1st St., Newberg, OR 
 
TAX LOT NUMBER: Yamhill County: Tax Map No. 3-2-19B and Lot Number 1900 

 

WE WANT YOUR COMMENTS 
ON A PROPOSED NEW DEVELOPMENT IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD 
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We are mailing you information about this project because you own land within 500 feet of the 
proposed new lots.  We invite you to send any written comments f or or against the proposal 

within 14 days from the date this notice is mailed. 
 
If you mail your comments to the City, please put the following information on the outside of the 
envelope: 

 
Written Comments: File No.XX   
City of Newberg    
Community Development Department 

  PO Box 970 
  Newberg, OR  97132 
 
You can look over all the information about this project or drop comments off at Newberg City 

Hall, 414 E. First Street.  You can also buy copies of the information for a cost of 25 cents a 
page.  If you have any questions about the project, you can call the Newberg Planning Division 
at 503- 537-1240. 
 

All written comments must be turned in by 4:30 p.m. on ________________ (enter date two 

weeks from date mailed).   
 
Any issue which might be raised in an appeal of this case to the Land Use Board of Appeals 

(LUBA) must be submitted to the City in writing before this date.  You must include enough 
detail to enable the decision maker an opportunity to respond.  The applicable criteria used to 
make a decision on this application for a tentative partition plan is found in Newberg 
Development Code Section 15.235.040. 

 
The Community Development Director will make a decision at the end of a 14-day comment 
period.  If you send in written comments about this project, we will send you information about 
any decision made by the City relating to this project. 

 
Date Mailed: __________________(date notice is mailed) 

 

(City staff will give you the file number for 

your project at the time of application) 




